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Citizens Stamp Advisory Committee








C/O Stamp Development

US Postal Service

1735 North Lynn Street Suite 5013

Arlington, VA. 22209-6432

Dear Members of the Citizens Stamp Advisory Committee:

I am asking you to approve the subject of Brain Tumor Awareness for commemoration on a U.S. postage stamp. Every year, more than 190,000 people are diagnosed with a brain tumor.  A brain tumor diagnosis is often devastating: the tumor and its treatment affect the organ that is the center of the self and controls bodily function. Brain tumor patient statistics illustrate the hopelessness that accompanies the disease: 

· The overall five-year survival rate for primary malignant brain tumors is 30%.


· Brain tumors are the second leading cause of cancer death in young adults ages 20-39.


· About 10,000 Americans each year get glioblastoma multiforme, which is considered the deadliest of brain cancers, with a median survival of 14.6 months. Less than 4% of patients diagnosed with a glioblastoma survive beyond five years.


· Brain tumors are the second most common cancer in children and are the leading cause of solid tumor death in children under age 20. They account for almost a quarter of cancer deaths in children up to 19 years old. 
There are few known causes and treatment options are very limited. To bring about a positive impact, there is a critical need for increased awareness of this devastating disease.  

(Insert a personal story of how you, your family member, or friends were affected by a brain tumor. Your story should highlight the lack of treatments available, the poor quality of life that was experienced, and the hardships that were encountered. This section should run a maximum of 2-3 concise paragraphs.)

It is my fondest hope that broader awareness and understanding of this disease will lead to increased funding for research and ultimately a cure. However awareness can also change life for the better for the thousands who are coping with a brain tumor right now and those who will be diagnosed between now and when better treatments are available.

I sincerely hope that the Citizen’s Stamp Advisory Committee will approve an awareness stamp that will support the brain tumor community in its response to this devastating disease. The approval of this stamp will make a tremendous impact for our brain tumor community.

Sincerely,

Your Name

